
 

 

John-Michael Walker, P.E. 

State Traffic and Safety Operations Engineer 

Traffic Safety Operations Section 

Design Bureau 

Alabama Department of Transportation 

1409 Coliseum Boulevard 

Montgomery, AL, 36110 

 

 

Re: Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) 

Proposed Intersection Improvements at US HWY 31 and Old HWY 31 

 Baldwin County 

 

Baldwin County intends to submit an application for HSIP funding for a proposed 

Intersection Improvements Project at US HWY 31 and Old HWY 31 located in Spanish Fort, 

Alabama.   

 

 Baldwin County has sponsored several federally funded projects, including the 

roundabouts at County Road 48 at County Road 13, County Road 30 at County Road 13, and 

County Road 64 at County Road 13. 

 

Baldwin County will be the sponsor for the above referenced proposed project with Joey 

Nunnally, County Engineer, serving as the designated representative for this project. 

 

Baldwin County acknowledges non-federal matching funds will be required if HSIP 

funding is awarded and commits to providing the 10% non-federal match. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Charles F. Gruber, Chairman 

Baldwin County Commission 

 

 

cc: Joey Nunnally, County Engineer 

 File 

 


